
 
January 19, 2022 

 
 
Thomas J. Fleming  
Adrienne M. Ward 
Olshan 
1325 Avenue of the Americas 
New York, NY 10019 
 
David H. Thompson 
Harold Reeves 
Cooper & Kirk, PLLC 
1523 New Hampshire Ave., NW 
Washington, DC 20036 
 
 

Re: Request for Oral Presentation – SR-FINRA-2021-010 
 
Dear Messrs. Fleming, Thompson, and Reeves, and Ms. Ward: 
 
 In your letter dated September 10, 2021 regarding SR-FINRA-2021-010, you 
requested that the Commission allow you to deliver an oral presentation in this 
proceeding.  The Commission has considered your request and directed me to advise you 
that it has determined to not provide for an oral presentation.  The Commission does not 
believe that its determination of any issues relevant to its approval or disapproval would 
be facilitated by the opportunity for an oral presentation of views. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Eduardo A. Aleman 

Deputy Secretary 
 


